
  

Dear Parents and Children,  

Here is the Home Learning for Class 3.  We appreciate that family circumstances vary a 

great deal and that it will not be possible for all of the children to complete everything.  

Please make sure to check below the grid to find links to all the home learning for this 

week. 

 

Multiplication and division facts: your child should know which facts they need to learn and 

be tested on. They have a 1-minute test with all of the facts muddled up. Work on these 

facts every day, test on Thursday and send us the results via class email, so that we can 

update our records and change which tables they are learning. We will also update 

ttrockstars. 

Don’t forget to share your work- either on the Spring Term blog on Purple Mash or by email 

or by Discovery Education- by creating a Collage board  and using the arrow button which 

gives the option of just sharing with teacher or with the class.; we’d love to hear about 

what you have been up to, and we’re sure that your friends would like to see it too. 

We hope you are all happy and well- we miss you!  
 

 

 



English   
   

Maths   Science   RE /Music  Computing  
Languages 

PE  / PSHE/ 
well being 

History   
/Geography   

Art/Design   

 Spellings:   
Y4: Focus: Words 
ending with the /g/ 
sound spelt gue and 
the /k/ sound spelt 
que 
Y3: Focus: Prefixes - 
super 
Please practice these 
daily, test on Thursday 
and email the results. 
 
Reading  
Every day, read a 
section of the 
Lapworth Museum 
virtual fossils loanbox. 
Check out the 
Sketchfab 3-d images. 
Don’t do the Science 
investigations yet! 

https://www.birming
ham.ac.uk/Documents
/college-
les/gees/lapworth-
museum/Activities-to-
Try-at-Home/Virtual-
Fossils-Loan-Box-
Introduction.pdf 

 

 

 

  
Main Activity:  
Day 1 

 Main Activity 
 
All of the 
multiplication and 
division 
worksheets from 
White Rose Hub 
will be emailed 
home. We will not 
be using all of the 
worksheets in 
class; those which 
we intend to use 
are listed below.  
 
Please download 
the following 
worksheets. If you 
cannot print 
them, your child 
should still write 
the answers on 
paper. You will 
need to mark the 
work with your 
child; in class, 
children are 
encouraged to 
work out where 
they went wrong 
if possible. Please 
email us with any 
particular 
difficulties. 
 
 
 

 Main Activity 
 
Take part in the 
Rocks workshop 
on  Wednesday 
13th January at 1-
2pm. 

Zoom meeting 
link: 
https://bham-
ac-
uk.zoom.us/j/81
642900222?pwd
=aHdtRGN3WFlz
bFIrS09nYk5Nb
mlPUT09 
 
Meeting ID: 816 
4290 0222 
Passcode: 78743
1 
  
Have your trail 
sheet ready to 
complete!  

RE 
We are starting our new 
RE topic. 
You have been set a 
Discovery Experience  
assignment to watch a 
video on Islam. Watch it 
first, then watch again 
and make notes. Save 
your notes because you 
will be making an 
information leaflet on 
Islam at the end of the 
topic. 
 
 
Music 
 
Purple Mash Blog 
 
Sit somewhere quiet and 
listen to  
https://youtu.be/FZe3m
XlnfNc 
Share your ideas about 
the music on the blog. 
Did you like it or not? 
What did you feel when 
you listened to it? 
What images entered 
your head when you were 
listening? 
 
 
 
 
 
 

French:  

Watch and join 

in with 

https://www.y

outube.com/w

atch?v=EzfBo

Bb_E5o 

Which phrases 

do you already 

know? 

Can you work 

out the 

meaning of any 

of the others 

by the 

actions? 

 

Computing:  

 

Touch typing 

Over the next 

few weeks you 

will be learning 

basic skills to 

make you 

quicker and 

more efficient 

typists.  

Watch the 

videos on 

posture tips and 

tying 

instructions 

PE: 

If you have 

chalk at home 

have a go at 

the games 

below. 

And/ or 

If you don’t 

have chalk use a 

skipping rope or 

dressing gown 

belt and learn 

some skipping 

rhymes. 

 

Well being:  

Listen to 

Charlottes web 

being read 

 

https://www.you

tube.com/watch?

v=TgsD-xdJdoM 

 

We have got to 

approximately 2 

hours in. 

 

RSE: 

 

Happy Healthy 

Me  

Recognise 

opportunities 

to make your 

own choices 

about food, 

what might 

History/ 

Geography 

 
Anglo-Saxon place 
names 
 
 
Look at the 
information on 
the PowerPoint 
PDF. (on the 
website) 
Answer the 
questions on the 
sheet below. 
If you fancy a 
further challenge, 
you could have a 
go at the Place 
Names Poster.- 
don’t forget to 
share your work. 

Complete the 
sculpture 
assignment on 
Discovery 
Education. 
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Listen to Cressida 
Cowell reading 
Chapter 2 of How To 
Train Your Dragon. 
Draw a cartoon strip of 
the main event in the 
chapter. 
https://www.youtube.
com/watch?v=x6l3Vza
waUc 
 
Day 2 
Read the instructions 
on how to trap a 
Dragon. 
 
Notice that the fronted 
adverbials have a 
comma after them. 
Notice how the writer 
has used humour to 
make the reader 
chuckle. Magpie some 
phrases to use 
tomorrow. 
 
Draft a set of 
instructions on how to 
trap an animal of your 
choice.  
Success Criteria: 
Include an 
introduction. 
Start each instruction 
with a fronted 
adverbial like after 
laying the sticks,……. 
or a phrase like “If you 
want to prevent the 

Y3 + mixed Y3/4 
group: 
 
Divide by 5 
Divide by 10 
X3 divide by 3 
3x table       
Problem solving 
 
Y4 
Divide by 1 and 
itself 
Multiply and 
divide by 6 
6 times-table and 
division facts 
Multiply and 
divide by 9 
Problem solving. 
. 
 
Alternatively use: 
 
BBC Home  
Learning Maths,   
Purple Mash  
Maths activities/  
Espresso Maths 
activities.  
  
If your child has 
difficulty in 
understanding the 
work, please 
access work from 
lower year groups 
or practise topics 
covered earlier in 
the year (place 

 
 

https://www.pur

plemash.com/#t

ab/2type2 

 

Then work 

through the 

exercises in 

order. 

 

https://www.pur

plemash.com/#t

ab/2type2/home

_keys 

 

 

Record your 

scores on the 

recording sheet- 

see below. 

 

influence your 

choices and the 

benefits of a 

balanced diet  

 

Go to 

Discovery 

Education  

https://www

.discoveryed

ucation.co.uk

/ 

and 

complete 

the 

assignment. 
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animal getting 
injured,….” 
Include a final 
paragraph. 
 
Day 3 
Edit then write your 
best copy of 
instructions. Best 
handwriting, perfect 
punctuation and 
interesting for your 
reader. 
Send a copy of your 
work to Mrs Dawson. 
 
 
Day 4 
Spelling test. 
Start a report about 
what you learned from 
the virtual museum 
visit yesterday. You 
can type or write it. 
Remember to use 
paragraphs for the 
different sections. 
 
Day 5  
Complete your report 
about the museum 
visit yesterday. 
Email it to the Class 3 
email so that we can 
print it and put it into 
your Science book. 
 
 
 
 

value, addition, 
subtraction)  
 
 



 

Multiplication  

  

Create a x grid like we do at school/ or change settings on purple mash to all tables/ or ttrockstars.  

Set timer for 5 minutes-good luck! eg  

  X 2   10  5  11  3  4  8  6  9  7  12  

9                                  

4                                  

6                                  

12                                  

7                                  

11                                  

3                                  

8                                  

2                                  

5                                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



PE 

  



Teddy Bear                                                                      

While jumping to this rhyme, jumpers must mime the actions mentioned. 

Teddy Bear, Teddy Bear, 

Turn around. 

Teddy Bear, Teddy Bear, 

Touch the ground. 

Teddy Bear, Teddy Bear 

Touch your shoe. 

Teddy Bear, Teddy Bear 

That will do. 

Teddy Bear, Teddy Bear, 

Go upstairs. 

Teddy Bear, Teddy Bear, 

Say your prayers. 

Teddy Bear, Teddy Bear, 

Turn out the light. 

Teddy Bear, Teddy Bear 

Say good night! 

 

DUTCH GIRL 

(Act out the different things as you’re jumping rope) 

I’m a little Dutch girl dressed in blue, 

Here are the things I like to do: 

Salute to the captain (salute) 

Bow to the queen  (bow) 

Turn my back on the submarine (turn around and face the other direction) 

I can do the tap dance (dance) 

I can do the splits (jump up high with legs apart) 

I can do the hokey pokey (turn yourself around) 

Just like this! 

 

Cinderella 

This is possibly the best known of all jump rope rhymes. Like the majority of 

these rhymes, it includes kissing. 

Cinderella, dressed in yellow 

Went upstairs to kiss her fellow 

Made a mistake 

And kissed a snake 

How many doctors 

Did it take? 

1, 2, 3, 4, 5... 

 

 



Computing 

  



 



History 

 



  

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             


